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THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, That the Board of Visitors salutes the foundational 

scholarship of the late Robert F. Engs and the work of The Lemon Project and its director, Jody 

Lynn Allen; 

 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, That the Board of Visitors acknowledges that William & Mary 

enslaved people, exploited them and their labor, and perpetuated the legacies of racial 

discrimination. The Board profoundly regrets these activities, apologizes for them, expresses its 

deep appreciation for the contributions made by the African American members of its 

community to the vitality of William & Mary then, now, and for all time coming, and commits to 

continue our efforts to remedy the lingering effects of past injustices; and  

 

BE IT FINALLY RESOLVED, That this resolution be spread upon the minutes of the Board and 

a copy of the same be delivered to Professor Jody Allen with gratitude and best wishes for her 

continued leadership of The Lemon Project.  


